
St Patrick’s Newsletter             

Spring Term: Friday 7th January 2022. 

Our Living and Learning Statement for this half term  
 

“To be Respectful of others and our differences, and to listen and discuss for deeper  
understanding.“ So in everything, do to others what you would have them do to you, for this 

sums up the Law and the Prophets, Matthew 7:12. 

Year 3 - Forest School 
 

Year 3 will be attending forest school from Monday 
10th January.  Sessions will be held within school 
time and dinner will be at school as normal.  Your 
child will need to wear warm waterproof clothing 

and a spare set of clothes to change into once back 
at school.  Any queries please contact the school 

office, thank you.   

Starting School September 2022. 
 

Applications need to be submitted by 15th 
 January for your child's school place for  
September 2022.  You can apply online via  

Cumbria County Council and you will be directed to 
the portal.  Or if you prefer to complete a form 
we can provide you with the form.  Please contact 
the school office if you would like a form or if 

you have any queries. 
 
 
 
 

Assessment Dates 
Please be aware of the following dates: 

 
Phonics Screening Tests - 6th June 

 
Year 2 SATs - take place in May 

 
Year 4 Multiplication tests - take place over 
three weeks starting on Monday 7th June 

 
Year 6 SATs - Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th 

May. 

School Residential Dates 
 

Year 4 - Hawse End 
3rd-5th May 2022 

 
Year 6 - Manchester 
18th-20th May 2022 

Parents Evenings  
 

Our next parents evenings will be held on the week 
beginning 23rd February. 

Nativity Crib Competition 
 

Thank you to all the children who made a crib, all 
of them were beautiful and a lot of work had 
gone into them.  The children have been given 
prizes today and the overall winners were Isla 

Rose and Nivin.  Well done everyone. 
 

New Term 
 
 

Welcome back after Christmas we hope you all had 
a lovely break.  We are looking forward to our new 
term and are glad to have you all back at school. 

After School Clubs 
 

Information about after school clubs will be sent 
out next week, thank you. 

 


